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Commonwealth Edison apany 
Dresden Generating StatW 
6500 North Dresden Road 
Morris, IL 60450 
Tel 815-942-2920 

ComEd 

November 25, 1997 

JSPLTR #97-0194 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 · 

Subject: Dresden Nuclear Power Station Unit 2 -
Hydrogen Water Chemistry Fuel Surveillance 
NRC Docket No. 50-237 

Reference: Dresden Letter from S. Perry to U.S. NRC, "Dresden Nuclear 
Power Station Unit 2-Hydrogen Water Chemistry Fuel 
Surveillance - NRC Docket No. 50-237," dated November 25, 1996. 

The Reference letter committed to provide the NRC with the results of hydrogen uptake 
measurements on General Electric lead test assemblies (LTAs) used at Dresden. This 
letter is to inform .the NRC that the results have not yet been received from EPRI, but 
are expected ciliring the Hrst quarter:of 1998. ComEd will provide the NRC with the 
results of tlie hydrog.en uptake measurements when· they are published by EPRI. 

Questions should be directed to our Corporate Fuel Reliability Engineer, Ed Armstrong, 
at 630-663-3025. 

Sincerely, 

\<·ecr~ 
<J'.~tephen Perr{) 
Site Vice President 
Dresden Station 

cc: A. Bill Beach, Regional Administrator, Region Ill 
J.F. Stang, Project Manager, NRR (Unit 2/3) 

· K'.. Riemer, N·Rc Senior Resident Inspector - Dresden-
. Illinois 'Department of Nuclear· Safety ,, : -·: 
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